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01/07/25 Marshal Report 
Activities/Calls  

• Over 20 calls and traffic stops. 
o 2 Agency Assists with EMS and Ranchester Fire Department 
o K9 request by Ranchester Fire Department to locate lost property along I90 
o K9 request by Sheridan Police Department to search for a juvenile runaway 
o Extra traffic enforcement of extended 30 MPH zone after request from SCSD1 Superintendent 
o Cat at Large  
o Barking Dogs 
o Shoplifting 
o Littering (three incidents) 
o Welfare Check 
o Fireworks 
o Traffic Stops for Speeding and Obstructed Windshield 
o Participated in the parade of lights 
o Christmas Break breakfast at Tongue River Elementary 

 
• Building a reserve Marshal program 
• K9 training in Sheridan and Gillette with B3 K9, Newcastle PD, Gillette PD, and Weston Co Sheriff’s Office. 

 
Upcoming Information 

• Trainers from Georgia K9 have asked if we would host another tracking/trailing workshop next August. K9 teams 
from Montana, Colorado, and Natrona County have expressed interest in attending.  

 
Marshal’s Message  

Take the time to clear your vehicle windows of snow, ice, and frost. State law requires the 
front, side, and rear windows of a vehicle not to be obstructed, obscured, or have a condition that 
impairs the driver’s clear view of the highway or any intersections. 
 
Clearing only a portion of glass directly in front of you will likely lead to a traffic stop. Let’s keep everyone 
safe and Happy New Year. 
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